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Fallings Park Primary School

Old Fallings Lane

Wolverhampton

WV10 8BN

Tel:01902 558375

Fax: 01902 558376

9th December 2020
Dear Parents and carers,

Due to the number of confirmed cases of COVID- 19 at Fallings Park, the school will close from today. 
School will reopen on 5th January to all year groups. 
I have taken advice from the Local Authority and Public Health England and the Governors and I think this is the correct cause of action to ensure the safety of our school community.
Remote learning will be available for your children. Children will be able to access their work through the school website, www.fallingspark.gov.uk. Click on the home learning tab and then scroll down to the individual year group folders. Each folder will have a folder called 'Remote Learning'. Year 4, 5, and 6 can access their work through Microsoft teams. If you have any questions about remote learning please email using the year group email address.
	Tiny Trees
	tinytrees@fallingspark.org.uk

	Nursery
	nursery@fallingspark.org.uk

	Reception
	reception@fallingspark.org.uk

	Year 1
	Year1@fallingspark.org.uk

	Year 2
	Year2@fallingspark.org.uk

	Year 3 
	Year3@fallingspark.org.uk

	Year 4 
	Year4@fallingspark.org.uk

	Year 5
	Year5@fallingspark.org.uk

	Year 6 
	Year6@fallingspark.org.uk


There is no login needed to access the school website, the login tab is for staff to access to add work.

Further information for all parents, carers and pupils is available on our school website:

For letters and COVID-19 updates- www.fallingspark@wolverhampton.gov.uk/letters 

If your child/children do display any symptoms we recommend that they get a test and self-isolate if the test is confirmed positive. 

Please can you contact school using the below email if your child does have a positive test throughout the Christmas break.

fallingspark@wolverhampton.gov.uk
I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout these challenging times. I hope you all have a enjoyable Christmas with your families and that we see all of you safe and well in the new year. 

Take care of each other.

Kind regards,
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Mrs S Pedley.
Interim Head Teacher.
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